
 
 
 
* End of Year Update: 
 

Notes are due back this week for all end of year activities, Year 6 Pool Party, Year 6 Farewell,  
K-5 Movie Day and Movie Day lunch orders. 
 
Movie Day is Monday 7th December for all children Kinder to Year 5. Year 6 will be having some 
fun at the pool on the same day. 
 
The Year 6 Farewell will be held on Thursday evening, 10th December. 
 
A modified GPS Presentation Day will be held on Thursday 10th December. To comply with COVID-safe guidelines, 
only Years 5 and 6 and the award winners will be able to attend with a small number of staff.  We will be videoing 
the ceremony and taking lots of photos, which will all be uploaded to our Facebook site as soon as possible after the 
event. As always, Presentation Day will celebrate the achievements of students at Grafton Public School during 
2020. Class and grade awards will be presented along with Dux 2020, Sportspersons of the Year 2020 and the  
2021 School Captains announced. 
 
* Christmas Appeal 
 
Our annual Christmas appeal to assist local charities help families in need has commenced on both campuses. We are 
asking for donations of grocery items and these may be left at either office. This item may be edible or an everyday 
household essential such as soap, shampoo or toothpaste, but please no out of date products or perishable items. 
You may choose to donate small gift items such as coloured pencils, matchbox cars, hair ties etc but there is no 
need for these to be wrapped as they will become part of the hampers. 
 
The appeal will close Friday 11th December, when hampers will be assembled from all of the donated items using 
COVID-safe practices.  
 
* School Banking: 
 
The last day for school banking for the year will be Tuesday 8th December. Thankyou to our small group of 
volunteers who have persevered with the banking throughout this unique year. 
 
* Uniforms: 
 
Our second hand uniform clothing pool is getting very low. If you are having an end of year clean out and wish to get 
rid of uniforms which are now too small for growing children, please consider donating them to our clothing pool. 
Uniforms for the clothing pool can be left at either office. 
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As we come closer to the end of the school year, we’d like to extend our thanks to you, our parent community, for 
demonstrating so much resilience and patience towards the circumstances we faced together. We strived together 
to get the best outcomes for our students despite the pandemic and you have stayed by our side the entire time. 
Thank you again. 
 
We will be sending a COVID-safe summer pack to each student before the year ends. The contents of the pack will 
help students maintain healthy hygiene practices and to stay COVID-safe during the school holidays. 
 
Here are some quick tips to help you and your families stay COVID-safe during the school holidays: 
* Encourage your children to use their packs whenever they leave the house 
* Meet outdoors whenever possible and wear sunscreen 
* Meet in small groups 
* Encourage good hand hygiene practices and remind your children to cough and sneeze into their elbow 
 
Keep up-to-date with the latest health information by monitoring the NSW Government websiteExternal link 
 
From all of us at Grafton Public School, be safe and enjoy the school holidays. 

COVID Safe Summer Pack 

 

 
 
 
P & C Christmas Raffle tickets are $1 each.  When a ticket is sold, the buyer can choose which prize they would like 
to be in the running for: G, P or S.  Once the major prizes are drawn, the tickets are combined for drawing the 
numerous runner-up prizes. 
 
Which pack would you like to win……… 
 
G - Gadgets (Adult and child fit bit)      
 
 
 
 
 
P - Pool and Beach Pack - a variety of pool and beach equipment to keep all the family entertained this summer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
S - School Ready Pack - vouchers to local business to get everything you need for the 2021 school year. Vouchers 
from Lowes ($300), Athletes Foot ($300), Target ($100) and Red Hot Hair haircuts.  
 
Please ensure tickets and money are returned by Thursday 10th December.  
The Christmas Raffle will be drawn on Friday 11th of December.  
 
 
Please note: Unfortunately there was an error on the raffle tickets. The “S” prize  
is definitely a School Ready Pack but has been printed as a Sporting Pack  on the  
tickets by mistake 
 

P & C Christmas Raffle 
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As a token thankyou to families for their continued support and as a small 
treat for the festive season, our P & C have arranged with our canteen that 
every student will receive a cupcake for afternoon tea next Friday 11th 
December. 
 
Thankyou to the P & C Committee for this kind gesture. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thankyou from the P & C 
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